THE MUNICIPAL UNIVERSITY OF WICHITA WICHITA, KANSAS OFFICE OF THE DEAN COLLEGE OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION AND INDUSTRY November 25, 1940 Dr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas Dear Dr. Allen: I am enclosing the copies of the contract for the basketball game to be played between the University of Kansas and the University of Wichita in February of 1941, at Wichita. After you have signed them, please return one to me. Yours very truly, Dance and Frank A. Neff Faculty Manager of Athletics fn/mc Enc. 2